
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 23 ending 7th March 2025 
 

 
Y5 SPACE WORKSHOP  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPRING (2) CURRICULUM WEB FOR Y1-6 
Did you know you can find out what topic your child's year 
group is focusing on this term? All years from Y1-Y6 have their 
half termly curriculum pages on our website; you never need 
to feel in the dark again! 
Reception & Nursery will have a weekly newsletter on how 
you can support their learning at home. 
Go to our school website > Curriculum > Termly Curriculum 
Information Sheets and just choose your child's year group 
and discover a whole fund of information! 
 

!!!WARNING: CLIMBING FRAME & ROCKET!!! 
Please be reminded NOT to let your children climb on the 
climbing frame & Rocket at the end of the day. It is not 
supervised by staff & we can’t take responsibility after hours. 
FOB NEWS 

• We would love for you to join us for a FOB Meeting, 

Friday 14th March 11-12pm. Whether you want to 

contribute a little or A LOT; it is a chance to support 

our PTA & get involved with our fundraising planning. 

• Unfortunately, we do not have enough volunteers to 

hold a Tuck Shop at Parents Evenings next week; 

instead we will be having a Pop Up Tuck Shop in the 

playground Friday 14th March @ 3.10pm onwards 
 

DID YOU KNOW? PARENTPAY FOR BC & THE HUB  
Did you know there is a month by month calendar on your 
ParentPay so you can see what you have attended therefore 
know what you are paying for/been charged. It is VIEW ONLY. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEXT WEEK ON THE CALENDAR  
Tuesday 11th & Wed 12th March @ 15.40-18.00 
Parents Evenings YEAR N-YEAR 6 (10mins each)  

 
 

 

Welcome to the Broadstone 

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
What a fantastic turn out for World Book Day this year; the 
enthusiasm & motivation for reading shown by the children in 
their “Around The World” passports was truly outstanding. A 
big thank-you to our parents & carers who supported their 
children’s global narrated journey!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EYFS World Book Day (celebrated today) parents were invited 
to "share a story" and read with their child. It was very well 
attended and the children were very welcoming. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECEPTION TRIP TO JACK & THE BEANSTALK  
Our Reception children had an exciting visit to The Lighthouse 
Theatre in Salford for an interactive sing along performance of 
Jack and The Beanstalk on Thursday. The children learnt the 
songs in advance & sang along with a live band, narrator and 
the performers. A great way to bring the story alive! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 had an interactive 
workshop this week that 
covered the Earth & Space 
unit of the Science 
National Curriculum. The 
children learnt all about 
how the Sun, the Moon, 
and the Earth work 
together in the Universe! 
And even made our own 
solar systems and moons 
to bring home! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception:  
RBW “Independent” – Lily S for her AMAZING independent 
writing. Her describing words for the Evil Pea this week were 
absolutely brilliant! Well done superstar!  
RLR “Confident” – April T for being a fantastic shoulder 
partner and always happy to share her ideas.  
RLE “Independent” – Mia D for working so incredibly hard at 
her reading and phonics sessions. She will choose to head to 
the reading area and peruse a book at her own independent 
leisure. We are so proud of you! 
 
Year 1: 
1CL Rosie H for always trying her best with letter sizing and 
applying her phonics knowledge, well done! 
1CR Jack BN for always applying what he has learnt in 
phonics when writing independently and for taking care with 
the sizing of his letters. 
Class 1/2: 
Arshmaan A for some wonderful ideas in writing based on 
the book 'Stanley's Stick'. Great work Arshmaan!  
Year 2: 
2SH Alisia S for writing some great expanded noun phrases 
with possessive apostrophes. 
2MK Harrison C For building a fantastic word bank of 
adjectives for Flat Stanley. 
 
Year 3: 
3VH Harper C for writing a beautiful similes poem based on 
our story "The Proudest Blue".  
3SN Younes K for your descriptive sentences about Ruskin. 
Your use of interesting adjectives has impressed me. Good 
job! 
Class 3/4: 
Layton F for super, independent writing about Howard 
Carter. 
Year 4: 
4EE Malachi W for great work this week including a great 
character description of Ruskin.  
4DM Oakley H For some fab ideas to describe the new 
character in our book Krindlekrax. Great work! 
 
Year 5: 
5SH Annie L Annie has produced a great formal letter to the 
King. She used all the features and worked independently to 
edit. Well done!  
5CB Kian M for huge improvement in his spelling, 
handwriting and punctuation.    
5LK Oscar D for improved editing skills. You are getting better 
and better at re-reading your work for mistakes and it shows 
in the finished product!  
 
Year 6: 
6JL Cooper N for a fantastic crime report that is both factual 
and informative.  
6ZW Ruby S for a well-written crime-scene report with 
considered vocabulary choices and formal tone.    
6CM Freya B for a wonderfully professional police report.  
 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception:  
RBW Sammy LG has had a wonderful week. His attitude has 
been super and he has made some great contributions to 
our carpet sessions as well as being ready and respectful at 

all times. Keep it up Sammy       .  
RLR Effie P for being a curious learner who asks great 
questions.   
RLE Chester W Chester has a wonderful smile that we see 
everyday during his learning time. He is proud of himself for 

his hard work and resilience, as are we! Well done 🙂 

Year 1: 
1CL Isla S for always trying her best, being a kind friend and 
looking out for others. Isla has really impressed me with her 
phonics and writing this week, well done! 
1CR Lottie D for always trying her best during all activities 
and showing great enthusiasm on World Book Day. She 
loved talking about all the books and characters she knew in 
our quiz! 
Class 1/2: 
Ziyla R for a brilliant week in class! Ziyla is always a superstar 
that tries her very best and we are proud of the progress she 
is making. Well done! 
Year 2: 
2SH Ada Z for always being a helpful member of our class 
and making sensible choices. 
2MK Jude A For having a super week and for being 
extremely brave and resilient. 
Year 3: 
3VH Odhran R for showing confidence and great team work 
skills in lessons this week.  
3SN Archie N for great work in maths and writing lessons, 
you are always engaged and participating. Keep it up.  
Class 3/4: 
Eliza B Eliza approaches everything with such a great, 
positive attitude. She is also a super role model in our class.  
Year 4: 
4EE Ethan O for being a great help keeping the class 
entertained with a game of simon says whilst Mrs English 
was fixing the computer and for great dancing at the disco! 
4DM Carter S for working hard and following our school 
values. Well done!  
Year 5: 
5SH Alisa R What a fantastic contribution Alisa made to 
World Book Day. She contributed so well in our class 
discussions and even performed a song showing great 
confidence! 
5CB Macie T for always having a positive attitude. 
5LK Evelyn C for having a smiley, positive attitude and 
getting stuck in with everything we have done this week! 
Keep it up!  
Year 6: 
6JL George F for working so hard to focus in class. 
6ZW Lucas R for positive attitudes to learning and for 
producing a great writing piece, as well as some excellent 
maths scores. 
6CM William H for outstanding attitude and resilience in his 
learning.  He has worked really hard both cooperatively with 
his new table and independently on his writing and maths. 
 


